

## **Australian Government**

## Department of Finance and Administration

Reference:

Supplementary Written Questions November 2004

Contact:

Glenn Black

Telephone:

02 6215 3239

e-mail:

estimates@finance.gov.au

Mr Alistair Sands Secretary Finance and Public Administration Committee Parliament House CANBERRA 2600

Dear Mr Sands



Please find enclosed a compact disc (CD) containing a response to one supplementary written question on notice asked in November 2004. The response is in respect of question F3(1-34) as provided by the Australian Electoral Commission.

All supplementary written questions asked in November/December 2004 have now been provided to the Committee. Please accept my apologies for the delay.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Glenn Black on 62153239.

Yours sincerely

Ian McAuley

Branch Manager

nadeler

Parliamentary and Corporate Support

6 April 2005